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Dear Dr.

Thank you for the very pleasant day that I spent at Harwell. I found
the tour of the facilities very interesting and I enjoyed our discussions.
I also want to thank you for the very pleasant lunch that you and
Dr. Roberts hosted.

Please be sure to let me know when come to Washington.

j Sincerely,

; !

,aara55g. Hendrie
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